
 

COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS   

March 30, 2020 

 

The Jewell County Commissioners met March 30, 2020 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Mark Fleming, Steve 

Greene and Keith Roe were present. Carla J Waugh County Clerk was present for the meeting.  

 

Kim Springer, Executive Director NCK CASA, sent for the Commissioners’ approval of the Proclamation for 

declaring April as Child Abuse Prevention Month. Steve Greene moved, and Keith Roe seconded to approve the 

Child Abuse Prevention Month Proclamation for 2020 declaring April as Child Abuse Prevention Month in 

Jewell County. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Carla Waugh reviewed outstanding checks from 2015, 2016 and 2017 as per Auditor’s suggestion. Darrell 

Miller, County Attorney, prepared a resolution to void the outstanding checks for more than two years old. 

Steve Greene moved, and Keith Roe seconded to approve Resolution 20-08 voiding outstanding checks from 

2015, 2016 and 2017. Motion passed unanimously.  

 

Brenda Eakins, Treasurer, said they are working on the placement for the drop box on the west side of the 

Courthouse.  

 

Carla Waugh, County Clerk, reviewed the auditor’s suggested transfers as a result of the 2019 audit. The 

transfers will be reviewed with the department heads.  

 

Nancy Marihugh, Health Administrator, provided the latest information on COVID-19. Cindy Becker was 

present for the discussion.  Don Jacobs, Sheriff and Kevin Peroutek, Noxious Weed Director, Emergency 

Preparedness Director and 911 Coordinator also provided updates.  

 

The minutes of the March 23, 2020 County Commissioners meeting were approved. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:40 a.m. 

 

  

 

__________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Keith Roe, Member       Steve Greene, Member 

 

 

___________________________________   _____________________________________ 

Carla J Waugh, County Clerk     Mark Fleming, Chairman 


